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WHOSE SIDE ARE THEY
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.hen there is the
shire is supposed
zone and RAF Finningley has the freedom of 
the town. In the event of nuclear attack, 
don’t worry, the lads'll protect us (sic). 
Of course there are flypasts which must 
make some councillors feel really impor­
tant, like Maggie after the Falklanda, 
giving presidential style waves. Hooray. 
But perhaps the most disturbing aspect of 
council attitudes over the past few months 
has been that about the travellers/ 
gypsies. The attitude of many members was 
so disgustingly racist that Hitler would 
have been happy to employ them in the con­
centration camps in charge of the gas cham 
bers. There they could exterminate all the 
gypsies, homosexuals and political radicals 
to their heartscontent.
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No doubt we shall be attacked for this 
article on the grounds that we .xe condemn­
ing our political allies. These people are 
not our allies or friends if there was a 
revolution they would no doubt have us shot, 
our vision of the world we want is not the 
same as their's. We do not seek power in the 
same way they do, nor do we have the mego- 
lomaniac type illnessthat some of them seem 
to suffer from.
We are ANARCHISTS first. The means is the 
ends.

Given that this is supposed to be the 
radical’socialist republic’, why then is 
this council such a hotbed (?) of reaction 
Of course one-party states are dictatorial 
but this council does not even try to put 
up a benign mask, they merely make appro­
priate platitudes at specific times, this 
council has a catalogue of authoritarian 
actions and inconsiderate/anti-social 
policies as long as your arm, and the 
past few months have been especially bad. 
First their is the issue of so called il­
legal bedsits, where pressure is being 
brought to bear and landlords will have to 
make slot of people, especiallyyoung ones, 
homeless. Of course we don’t condone 
Hackmanism(?) but to make people homeless 
without providing an alternative is siok. 
What are people to do? Of course they oan 
always go home to mum and dad, that way 
they oan put Maggie’s theories into pra­
ctice, Victorian values for the united 
nuclear family, 
you would think that with an obvious need 
for housing such as in the above case, 
areas which ere at present not used could 
be areas for building. But no, the areas
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which have been laid waste by municipal 
vandalism grow almost daily. The area at 
Greyfriars would be excellent for homes 
but the council have designated the zone 
for business development, for cars we 
heard. The road is to be widen on East 
Laithe Gate, knocking down all the small 
shops which give an area character, and 
a multi-storey carpark is to be built 
where the Odeon used to be• It would seem 
that ’our' council care more for oars than 
people, strange coz cars don't have the 
vote.
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